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July 10, 2018 

Re: Review of the High Park Woodland and Savannah Management Plan 

Dear Chair and Committee Members, 

As part of the Bloor West Village Avenue Study, a great deal of community input was received expressing 
concerns over the effects of both local and city wide development on High Park.  As part of the 
recommendations, City Council directed Parks, Forestry and Recreation staff to review the current High 
Park Woodland and Savannah Management Plan to identify the scope of work and associated timing of 
an update to that Plan. This review will be integral piece to help protect the future preservation of the 
park.  

 Recommendation: 

1. The Parks and Environment Committee request the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and
Recreation, to complete a review of the High Park Woodland and Savannah Management Plan and
report back with recommendations, including funding options, by the fourth quarter of 2019.

 Sincerely, 

Sarah Doucette 
Councillor, Ward 13 
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